
Issues and Guidelines for the FYP Proposals by Staff 
 
To submit your FYP proposals, please click on the option "Submit Project 
Proposals". The number of proposals to be submitted by each staff varies from 
year to year. Projects are divided into 2 categories: hardware and software. Half 
of the proposals submitted by staff from the Computing Division must be in 
hardware area. 


